
 

 
 
 
Parents and students in fifth grade are being offered the opportunity to get a sneak peek of what to 
expect next year at the Indianola Middle School. The parent preview will include an overview of 
opportunities available to sixth graders, scheduling, lockers, cafeteria, and much more! This 30 
minute parent preview will take place in the ​Street Gym​.  
 
At the same time, students will gather in the ​cafeteria​ with Mr. O’Meara, Assistant Principal, and 
complete a building scavenger hunt. 
 
Families are then welcome to self-tour the building. Although this is not a night that  teachers will be 
present, student council members will be answering questions and helping you to find rooms. 
 
Parking is available in either lot on the north side of the building.  The main entry, music wing and 
Blake Fieldhouse entries will be open. ​It can take several minutes to get from the parking lots to 
the designated areas, so please arrive a few minutes early. We will start on time. 
 

Indianola Middle School Street Gym 
Thursday, May 17, 2018 

6:00 – 7:00 p.m.  
 

Parents are encouraged to read the middle school handbook that is located on the district website. 
 
Additional transition activities that take place during the spring include fifth grade students visiting the 
middle school with their class for a tour of the building and a question-answer session. Mrs. Jauron, 
the principal, visits each elementary to speak with the classes, and Fifth Grade Teachers give 
students access to a lock to practice a locker combination.  
 
 
 
Hope you can attend. 
 
 
Annette Jauron, Principal 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 


